
 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: John Dalton <jdaltonjr@mail.pima.edu> 

Date: Sunday, May 22, 2016 

Subject: The Real John R. Dalton Jr. 

To: John Dalton <jdaltonjr@mail.pima.edu> 

 

Greetings fellow Republicans, 

I was just forwarded an e-mail last night that you all received from a person claiming to be John 

R. Dalton Jr. using the e-mail address 'editor@azdailyherald.com.' 

There are three things I want to make very clear : 

1. This person who claims to be John R. Dalton Jr. is not John R. Dalton Jr. I am the real John R. 

Dalton Jr. and to my knowledge,  the only John R. Dalton Jr. in Tucson. I reside at 2550 East 

River Road #15102, Tucson, Arizona 85718. My phone number is (248) 277-2278. I moved here 

to Tucson from Michigan in 2015 and have been somewhat active in AZ politics. 

2. I have nothing, nor have ever had anything, to do with any part of the current scandal 

surrounding Supervisor Ally Miller and her staff member Timothy DesJarlais. It wasn't  until my 

name was strangely mentioned by Supervisor Miller and I started receiving comments on my 

Facebook wall from her about an FBI investigation. I later learned through the news what was 

going on. Note: I do not know Supervisor Miller, but I did shake her hand a few months ago at a 

4Tucson event. Timothy DesJarlais has never been a friend of mine, although we did speak at 

some point, months ago, regarding the AZGOP convention in Mesa, Arizona. 

3. The e-mail sent to you using my name is fraudulent in its entirety. The person who wrote the 

e-mail obviously did so as an act of desperation and made some very big mistakes. The person 

says that he is not to be confused with the other 'John Dalton out there who has come from 

Michigan and ran for Arizona delegate...'  In this section of the e-mail, it is apparent the person is 

referring to me, yet at the end of the e-mail he signs off using the full legal name of the only John 

Dalton, in the entire city of Tucson, who is from Michigan and was a state delegate, John R. 

Dalton Jr. (me). 

So, here is what's happening. Since Supervisor Ally Miller has already filed complaints with the 

authorities to investigate who the idiot is that is behind all of this, it is my hope that an 

investigation goes forward, so we can bring the person responsible up on criminal charges and 

placed behind bars. On top of this, once a name is released, it is also my full intention to file a 

civil case in court against the individual or individuals. I do not take lightly to  

someone using my name for illicit activities. 

Now that the air is clear on this, I hope you all have a wonderful rest of your weekend. If you 

have any questions feel free to contact me, the real John R. Dalton Jr. I look forward to seeing all 

of you on the campaign trail! 
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JOHN DALTON 

(248) 277-2278 

2550 East River Road #15102 

Tucson, Arizona 85718 

P.S. I never end my e-mails using my full name. Just saying. 
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